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5 April 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I have arranged a Multiskills Club, run by Premier Sports, for after school on Mondays 

from 3:30pm to 4:30pm for EYFS and KS1 children. The club will run for 3 weeks on 

the following dates 8, 15, 22 May.  

 

There will be no charge for this extra curricular club for this term only as we would 

like to encourage more children to participate in before and after school sport. 

 

Please note that a maximum of 20 places are available for this club and these will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis. We will contact you by text to let 

you know whether or not your child has a place. 

 

Please would you complete and return the slip below as soon as possible or respond by 

email. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Russell 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please return this portion to school 

 

I am willing to allow………………………………………..to take part in the Multiskills club starting 

on the 8 May . 

 

 

Signed…………………………….Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

                        

 

mailto:admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk/

